
TEMECULA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  General Manager/Board of Directors 

 

FROM: Erica Russo, Director of Community Services 

 

DATE: September 9, 2025  

 

SUBJECT: Approve Sponsorship Agreement with Senior Golden Years of Temecula Valley, 

Inc. in Support of Senior Services Activities 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:  Yvette Martinez, Community Services Manager  

 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the Board of Directors approve the sponsorship agreement 

with non-profit Senior Golden Years of Temecula Valley, Inc. in support of senior services 

activities, with in-kind facility and staff support valued at $1,900. 

 

BACKGROUND:   For the past 32 years, the Mary Phillips Senior Center (MPSC) has 

grown along with the community by providing hundreds of programs, activities, and services for 

active and older adults.   It is the City’s goal to provide programs and services that are important 

to the quality of life for senior citizens. The Mary Phillips Senior Center has become a place to 

socialize and participate, earning a reputation as The Place Where Friends Meet.  

 

The Senior Golden Years of Temecula Valley, Inc. (SGY) is a non-profit organization dedicated 

to the improvement of the lives of Temecula Valley seniors through social, recreation and 

enrichment activities. SGY has played an integral part in the City’s Senior Services since the 

formation of the group in 1989. 

 

The Partnership exists to leverage resource opportunities; create, expand, and improve activities 

and services; and promote senior support. The City of Temecula and Senior Golden Years of 

Temecula Valley, Inc. have worked cooperatively to host various activities for residents of 

Temecula and surrounding cities.  The City currently sponsors the use of space at the Mary Phillips 

Senior Center in order for the non-profit to conduct a monthly Bingo Activity held on the third 

Wednesday of each month. The activity is open to seniors ages 55 and over. The non-profit is 

required to obtain a Charitable Organization Bingo License in order to perform this activity. This 

activity serves on average 80-100 seniors.  Staff recommends continuing the partnership to provide 

these types of activities to the senior population.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  No fiscal impact, as all sponsorship is in-kind. 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  Agreement  

 


